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13th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 8th of November, we will be holding a non-uniform day for all students. This is in 
support of our House Charity Week, which starts on Monday 6th November. In addition to this, 
throughout the week there will be a variety of events and activities, with the sole aim of raising as 
much money for our five chosen House charities, Bowel Cancer UK, Frimley Health Charity, Shooting 
Star Chase, Crisis and The Fountain Centre. 
 
Students wearing non-school uniform on this date are expected to make a contribution of £1 as per 
usual, but if you are happy to make a larger contribution this will be gratefully received.  
 
We would like, if possible, for students to try and wear something in their house colours (orange, 
red, green, blue and purple), to show further representation and support of their Houses, but this 
will not be compulsory.  
 
Please note that students must be appropriately dressed for school, and we would like to remind you 
that the following items are not allowed:  
 
i)   Football shirts  
ii)  Clothing with offensive messages  
iii) Clothing which is excessively revealing for all students, such as very low waisted trousers, strappy 
tops, bare midriffs and tiny shorts/skirts.  
 
Students are expected to adhere to the usual school rules regarding jewellery and make-up. 
Temporary spray-in hair colourings are not allowed. The non–uniform day is not compulsory. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
      
Mr R Major     Mr L Frater 
Principal     Rewards Lead 
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